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Calendar 

 

June: 

19th PTA Sausage Sizzle 

25th Royal Oak Intermediate 2021 Year 7 

Parents’ Info Evening 

26th PTA Matariki Disco 

29th Board of Trustees Meeting 7pm 

 

July: 

2nd PTA Non-Uniform Day 

3rd Matariki Assembly (time to be 

confirmed) 

3rd Last day of Term 2 

20th Term 3 begins 

20th New Entrant cohort begins 

23rd Royal Oak Intermediate 

Presentation at Waterlea for Y5 & 6 

11.30am 

27th Board of Trustees Meeting 7pm 

 

August: 

4-6th Senior School trip to Maritime 

Museum 

13th Student Led Conferences 2-7pm 

(school finishes at 1.15pm) 

20th Playhouse Show 11.15pm 

24th Board of Trustees Meeting 7pm 

 

September: 

17th Art Exhibition 5-7pm 

25th Last day of Term 3 

 

October: 

12th Term 4 begins 

19th Board of Trustees Meeting 7pm 

 

November: 

12th Wero Trip Rm 7 

16th Board of Trustees Meeting 7pm 

19th Wero Trip Rm 8 & 9 

20th Wero Trip Rm 5 & 6 

21st PTA Quiz Night 

 

December: 

7th Board of Trustees Meeting 7pm 

14th Last day of school for 2020 

WATERLEA  

WEEKLY 
Great Learning Happens at Waterlea by Connecting with  

our Community, Culture, World and Future  
Hello, Kia Ora, Kia Orana, Talofa Lava, Taloha Ni, Bula, Ni Hau, 

Namaste,  Malo e Lelei, Deea awit, Fakalofa, Lahi Atu,  

Vinaka, Dia daoibh, Sillaw, Hola, Huan Ying, Jó Napot  

Sagutom, Konichiwa, Guten Tag, Здравствуйте  

       17 June 2020 

Last term we mentioned that there are some quite extensive roadworks 

planned for House Avenue and Muir Avenue. Due to COVID-19, these 

works were put on hold and now the good people at Higgins who will 

oversee this project have let us know they are on again, starting this 

Monday 22 June. As we mentioned last term, if you drive your children 

and drop them off outside school it would pay to have a plan as to how 

you will do things differently in terms of pickups and drop offs. Our 

understanding is that House Ave will be a no stopping, one way system 

and the current parking outside the school will not be available. We will 

all need to demonstrate our Manaakitanga as we navigate the new 

arrangement.  

 

Here are some possible alternative parking ideas: 

 Drop children off in Sullivan Avenue for them to walk through 

Waterlea Park to school.  

 Drop children off on Seaforth Avenue and children walk up 

Nadine Place to the back gate of the school 

 Drop children off on Ambury Road and children cross at the 

crossing to school. 

 Drop your children at a Walking School Bus pick up point 

 

These roadworks also give families an opportunity to walk to school. 

Waterlea has several Walking School Buses and if you’re interested in 

children joining these walking groups you can find details here from our 

Waterlea School website https://www.waterlea.school.nz/information/

walking-school-bus/.  

 

Please refer to the maps and plans provided later in this 

newsletter 

https://www.waterlea.school.nz/information/walking-school-bus/
https://www.waterlea.school.nz/information/walking-school-bus/


The wonderful Waterlea School PTA has been very 

busy working behind the scenes compiling our very 

own school cookbook called ‘Village Eats’. Some of 

you have contributed recipes to this cookbook and I 

know you’ll be as excited as I am to see the finished 

product. The PTA are very close to finishing the 

production side of this book so it will be ready for 

you all to buy soon. They have organised a special 

feature which will appear on the inside cover- a 

photo of the entire school and this will happen in the 

next week or so. We’d like to thank the PTA for this 

wonderful initiative and we hope everyone gets 

behind them and buys multiple copies!  

 

Andrea Jamieson—Principal 

 

Lost Property Has Moved 

Please be aware that Lost Property has been 

temporarily relocated to the hall foyer until a 

permanent arrangement has been made. A 

reminder to please name all your child’s belongings 

so that they can be returned more easily. 

PTA Sausage Sizzle  

This Friday 

 

It's sausage sizzle 

week!  Please bring $2/

sausage on THURSDAY to teachers in an enve-

lope, noting your child's name, room number and 

number of sausages. Then take a day off lunch 

prep on Friday! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Gliding from the past, rising in the present and 

soaring into the future  

Rere hau Inga wa o mua, piki atu inaianei, tere 

kite wa e heke mai nei 

 

Year 7 2021 Parents’ Open Evening 

Date: 25 June 2020 

Venue: Royal oak Intermediate School 

Time: Session 1—4.00pm 

Session 2—6.00pm 

Parents/Caregivers and prospective students are 

warmly invited to attend an Open Evening and learn 

about the opportunities on offer at our school. 

A presentation will be held in our school hall and 

you can hear about the enrolment process; and 

from our students and staff and ask questions that 

you want answered. This will be followed by an 

opportunity to mix and mingle with our staff and 

student leaders/prefects. We will have a variety of 

performaces detailing many of the activities which 

take place in our school. Supper will be served 

during the evening. 

We look forward to seeing you there! 



PTA News 

Village Eats Cookbook 

The team is making and photographing heaps of the recipes our Waterlea families sent in during the lock-

down, for our Waterlea cookbook. The photos look amazing and there is a fantastic variety of delicious 

recipes - it's going to be a beautiful book! We've also has awesome support from many local businesses 

who will advertise in the book.  

The cookbook will be distributed in November,  so will be perfect for Christmas gifts. Keep an eye out for 

information on ordering your books soon. 

Please 'like' the Village Eats MB page on Facebook to follow our progress. 

 








